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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $36, 058 

Income to date: $18, 512 

Needed: $17, 546 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader & Pianist: Luke Klassen & Riley Dyck 

Date: January 30, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

From Salem Home 

Salem Home Ladies Auxiliary presents their 
first ever “Faspa in-box” event just in time for 
Valentine’s Day. Each box enough for two, 
includes your favorite faspa items including 
sweet treats.  It’s a perfect way for you to 
celebrate with your valentine, to show 
appreciation to your staff, church leadership or 
support group.  Orders accepted until 
February 7’th online at our website: 
www.salemhome.ca; by email:  
salemfoundation@salemhome.ca; or by 
phone.  Boxes may be picked up at Salem 
Home on Saturday, February 12, 2022.  Call 
204-325-4316 ext. 238 for details. 

Proceeds will go towards an ABBY board for 
Cottonwood Residents purchase of and 
“ABBY” for the DementiAbility Program at 
Salem. 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Feb. 6   - Len & Sharon Harms/Service Sign up 

Feb. 13 – Keith Friesen 

Feb. 20 – Keith Friesen 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

-those who are grieving l 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Lord Jesus, thank you for showing us that you 
care about us and for us when we experience 

pain and suffering. Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

-Note- Next Sunday- Church Retreat - Service by 

Sign up only  

-Also, there will be no Sunday School next 

Sunday, February 6th due to the retreat  

-Pastor Keith will be traveling to see his family in 

Nashville Jan 31 to Feb 4.  Please pray for safe 

travels and good weather that he will be back in 

time for the retreat. 

In Memoriam 

John Richard Hildebrandt (John R), 80, of Orillia, 

Ontario formerly of Winnipeg and Blumenort, 

passed away January 20, 2022. He is a nephew to 

Eva Schellenberg, and a cousin to Ed & Joyce 

Hildebrandt, and Richard & Dorothy Hildebrandt. 

Mary Gerbrandt nee Wiebe, 92, of Winkler 

formerly of Rosetown, passed away January 24, 

2022. She is a sister-in-law to Margaret Klassen. 

May the God of all comfort and peace surround 

these families during this time. 

Birth Announcement 

Congratulations and God’s blessings to Mike & 

Janel Peters on the birth of their son, Coen Ryker 

born on January 27th, 2022. He is a brother for 

Trapper, Briar, Kaley, and Gemma. We rejoice 

with you as you welcome this new child into your 

family circle!  

 

 

 

January 30, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Video from Ryan Thiessen 

Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – John 11:1-46  

Message – “It Is For The Glory Of God” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

Youth Calendar 
February 2 – Bible Study 

February 9 – Bible Study 

 

 

Young Adults 

 
Young Adults Events usually happen in the Youth 

Center and are for anyone ages 18-30. More 

information regarding each event will be provided 

closer to the date. Please Contact Kendra Fehr, Gerry 

Giesbrecht, Donavan Ens, or Lauren Fehr if you have 

any questions, or would like to join us! 

 

YA Calendar (2nd and 4th Saturday usually) 

February: 12 & 26 

March: 12 & 26 

April: 9 & 23 

 

 

Verse for the Week 
“Jesus wept.” - John 11:35 

 

Connect Cards 

If you are newer to BMC, or if you are checking us 

out, we would love to connect with you.  Please take 

a Connect Card from the back of the pews, jot down 

your name and contact info and drop it in the 

offering bag that the ushers have on your way out of 

the sanctuary.  They will make sure it gets back to 

Keith so we can touch base. 

 


